
 

 

 
 

 
 

Memo 
 
 
Date: January 22, 2018 
 
To: External Partners 
 
From: Todd Stepanuik – President & CEO 
 
 
It gives me great pleasure to announce Jennifer (McCullough) Peckitt will be 
joining the South Huron Hospital Association as the Site Director/CNE effective 
February 8, 2018. Jennifer is an accomplished and results oriented leader who 
has 20 + years in progressive leadership as a servant leader.  The leadership 
she has demonstrated will be a great asset as we propel SHHA forward.   
 
Jennifer holds a Master of Health Science in Health Administration from the 
University of Toronto, a Bachelor of Science in Nursing from McMaster 
University, and is a Registered Nurse with the College of Nurses Ontario.  
Jennifer has completed a post-graduate fellowship in Health Administration at the 
Ohio State University Medical Center and Children’s Hospital, a fellowship in 
Executive Training in Research Application (EXTRA) through the Canadian 
Foundation for Healthcare Improvement and, most recently, a Certified Health 
Executive (CHE) designation.   
 
Jennifer comes to us from the South West LHIN, where she is the Manager of 
Performance Improvement with responsibility for evaluating health system 
performance and planning improvements. Jennifer brings a wealth and diversity 
of skills to the organization including but not limited to:  coaching and mentoring, 
servant leadership, active listener, developing credible and trusting relationships, 
engaging and empowering, driving change management. We are confident in the 
leadership Jennifer will contribute to optimize quality, compassionate care, safety 
and the patient experience in accordance with the mission, vision and values of 
SHHA. 

In accepting the position, Jennifer shared the following: “I am very impressed 
with the care and compassion I have seen from the staff I have met at SHHA.  I 
am truly energized in joining the hospital.  I am further inspired by the SHHA  

 



 

 

 

 

 

vision to improve the overall health and wellbeing of our rural communities 
through being a leader and working with partners in an integrated and 
sustainable rural health care system”. 

As of February 8, 2018 Jennifer’s contact here at SHHA is 
jennifer.peckitt@shha.on.ca. 
 
Please join me in congratulating and welcoming Jennifer in her role as Site 
Director/CNE for SHHA. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Todd Stepanuik 
President & CEO 
South Huron Hospital Association 
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